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TEAMING WITH MAN'S BEST FRIEND TO PROTECT AND SERVE

July 20, 2009

Britney Meadows
6502 Eire Cir.
Huntington Beach, CA 92647

Dear Britney,

On behalf of the Orange County Police Canine Association (OCPCA), I want
to thank you for designing this year’s t-shirt logo. I also wanted to thank
you and your family for your donation to the OCPCA. Your artistic eye and
speed helped our organization be able to quickly turn around and make our
product.

The annual K9 show was a tremendous success this year with over 6,000
people in attendance, and many of them now wearing your design on their
back.

Thanks again for your support of the OCPCA.

Respectfully,

Lk L1

Officer Derek Link
OCPCA President
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